
Some info to pass: 
1) Our official place in the All Academy Challenge was 5th (with 96+1 donations). We were 
1 donation shy of 4th place! Proud of our participation before even having a Project to 
donate towards. We were the youngest class in the top 10. 

2) I would like to officially announce our 2 newest At-Large committee members. Shane 
McDonald is our Company Representative Coordinator and is making headway on 
assembling someone from every company. We have graduating companies 4, 15, 16, 18, 
19, 20, 23, 24, 25, and 30 covered. 

Brian Reardon is assigned as our Class Project Officer. He will run the choosing of our 
project and fundraising efforts. Thanks for stepping up. 

 


